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5th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 2 visit to Haywards Heath Library 
 
This is to inform you that we will be taking the Year 2 children on a visit to Haywards Heath 
Library on Wednesday 24th April and Thursday 25th April. St Francis class will be walking 
there on the Wednesday morning and St Elizabeth class on the Thursday morning. We will 
be departing school at 9am and leaving the library at 10:30 to return to school by 11am on 
both days.  
 
This will be an opportunity for the children to be introduced to the local library, to see what 
is available there, learn about the different books and to be read a story by a librarian. The 
children will be walked to and from the library and we would be grateful for some parent 
helpers to accompany us. 
 
All the children will need a waterproof coat as we will be going even if it is raining. 
 
Please let your child’s class teacher know by emailing year2@stjosephshh.org.uk  if you are 
able to help.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Howes     Mr Philpott                       Mrs Choudhury  
Class Teacher     Class Teacher       Class Teacher 
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